STATE OF

COLORADO Temp - DNR, DRMS <drms.temp@state.co.us>

Peak Materials
1 message

Jan Goodwin <gutwinsky@gmail.com> Thu, Oct 8, 2020 at 6:31 AM
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Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman St.

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041)

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to seek Party status to testify about the above-mentioned application by Peak Materials to establish a gravel
mining operation at the site designated as Peak Ranch Resource.

I am specifically aggrieved by this proposed project for the following reasons:

When Peaks Material came to Silverthorne to present their plan it was obvious to all consumers that Peaks Material
would impact the wildlife. Wildlife is what Co. is all about and they will impact that aspect. Also There are 1000s of acres
of County protected open space and 1000s of acres of working ranches forever protected from development by
conservation easement.

An ex-Gold Medal trout river re-seeking that status.
Maijor disturbance of a pristine quiet area where no industrial activity exists

The reason people moved here was for the quiet, beauty, wildlife and peaceful way of life--not to have dump trucks driving
8 month of the year for 15 years! Peak Material does nothing for the community or the environment, but only benefits
itself.

SAFETY ISSUES:
Bikers use Rt. 9 and it will only be a matter of time before one is hit and killed. I'm an avid biker and have used Rt. 9 for
cycling.

With Miners creek park located where it is and the cars going in and out, again only time before there's an accident. In
both cases Peak Material trucks will fare far better than a car or bike. BUT it may end up costing Peak Material legally.

Also there's the impact of a truck hitting a moose, deer or elk. WE do really care for our wildlife in Summit county and
wish to keep them all safe-no matter the size.

| wish to be heard at the public hearing of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board when the Board takes up this
application. Please add me to your email distribution list notifying interested parties of the date, time and location for this
meeting.

Sincerely,
Jan Goodwin

Janice Goodwin

1428 Rainbow Dr.

PO Box 25482

937 479 6848

gutiwnsky@gmail.com

There are 2 people in our household
Thank you for taking the time to read this
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